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Mon - Fri 9AM-7PM
Sat 9AM-5PM

Closed Sundays

AuthenticAuthentic
Southern Italian CuisineSouthern Italian Cuisine

Since 1988Since 1988

Lunch, Dinner, Take OutLunch, Dinner, Take Out
& Catering available& Catering available

Chef/Proprietor GiuseppeChef/Proprietor Giuseppe
531 Queen St. E., Toronto531 Queen St. E., Toronto

416.214.5148416.214.5148
www.fusilli.cawww.fusilli.ca

•

NETTLESHIPS
HARDWARE

BENJAMIN MOORE PAINTS
576 Parliament St.

(at Wellesley)

(416) 921-3772

MOSS PARK

PharmaChoice Advice
    for Life

CARING FOR OUR COMMUNITY
325 Queen St. E.
416-361-5713

David Chan & Jim Giontsis
Pharmacists

FREE DELIVERY

HANGING

LOCAL
LOCAL
LOCAL

SPOT

SPOT

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

SPOT

Eat
Shop

Spend
and Enjoy

LOCAL

Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home

905-889-7467

Mount Hope Cemetery  416-483-4944

Our Funeral Home is Now Open at Holy Cross Cemetery

www.catholic-cemeteries.com

Area Rug Cleaning • Rug Repair & Restoration
Rug Showroom • Appraising • Upholstery Cleaning

Broadloon Cleaning & Installation
452 Richmond St. E. 416.366.0707  •  www.TurcoPersian.com

299 Queen St. E.     416.703.9846  •   PRIMETIMEPAINT.CA

St. Paul's Basilica Parish
Established in 1822

First Parish of the Archdiocese of Toronto

83 Power Street, Toronto

Ontario M5A 3A8

Phone: 416-364-7588

Fax: 416-366-5617

Website: stpaulsbasilicaparish.com

E-mail: stpaulsbasilica@on.aibn.com

Pastor: Fr. Edward J. Smith

"May the message of Christ, in all its fullness, continue to find

a home in you."

                                                                                                 Colossians 3:16

MASS SCHEDULE

Saturday  4:30 p.m.

Sunday   8:30 a.m. and 11:00 a.m.

Mass available

Saturday  

MARRIAGE

MINISTRY TO THE SICK

Please call the parish office so that our

parishioners may receive communion

regularly.

ST. MICHAEL'S COLLEGE SCHOOL
Under the direction of the Basilian Fathers

 The Leader in Catholic Boys’ Education

THE FOUNDATION FOR LIFE

416.653.3180 ext. 438 | stmichaelscollegeschool.com

Looking for work?

We can help!

NEW EMPLOYMENT CENTRE

AT 184 FRONT STREET EAST

SUITE 203

FREE Services
416-929-4331 X 0

Toronto Centre
J V S  T O R O N T O
Maximizing Potential

Member Agency

United Way UJA Federation
OF GREATER TORONTO

312 Queen Street East
416-366-3666

Dr. Imelda Gunawan
Chiropractor

120 Carlton St., Suite 417
(corner of Carlton & Jarvis)

(416) 944-2973

CALL JON AMANTE
O 416-782-8882
C 416-543-8852

www.TeamJonAmante.com

Jon Amante            Sylvia Amante       Isabel Amante    Mehdi Hassanianesfahani    Cliff Geroche

PREGNANT?
NEED HELP?
Call Birthright
Helpline

1-800-550-4900
Toronto

416-469-1111
www.birthright.org

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS!SPOTSPOT

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422

St. Paul's Basilica Parish
Established in 1822

First Parish of the Archdiocese of Toronto

83 Power Street, Toronto, Ontario M5A 3A8

Phone: 416-364-7588      Fax: 416-366-5617

Website: stpaulsbasilicaparish.com

 E-mail: stpaulsbasilica@on.aibn.com

Pastor: Fr. Edward J. Smith

Let us give thanks to the Lord
We thank thee, Lord, For fields of grain

Gold and ripe from summer's rain,
For hillsides bright with scarlet trees

That rustle in the autumn breeze,
For friend so dear, For those we love,

For all thing sent from heaven above...
We thank thee, Lord.



TWENTY-EIGHTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
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       Mass Intentions for the Week 
 
Saturday  October 8th    4:30 p.m.  +Delia & John Brosnahan 
        For Teresa Dziobon prayers & 

         blessings for her family 
        Maria 
Sunday  October 9th   8:30 a.m.  +Delia & John Brosnahan 
        +Iris Turnbull Collins Req. by 

         Rick Meloney 
     11:00 a.m.  +Jose Faller Req. by Rona 
        +Delia & John Brosnahan 
        Maria 

THE SANCTUARY LIGHT BURNS FOR: 
+DELIA & JOHN BROSNAHAN 

28th SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
There are a lot of ‘peripheries’ in today’s 
gospel. Pope Francis often uses the word to 
translate the margins of society to which he 
urges us to take Christ’s compassion. Jesus was 
going through the region between Samaria and 
Galilee, whose populations of Samaritans and 
Jews were usually bitter enemies. Such 
frontiers were fraught with ethnic and religious 
tensions. 
Lepers were also people of the ‘periphery’, 
living on the edges of communities, isolated for 
fear of contagion. The Master who approached 
did not fear those on the margins, and 
indiscriminately lavished God’s mercy and 
healing on them. The lepers asked for mercy. 
Jesus offered it, and then wondered at the 
gratitude expressed only by one – the hated 
Samaritan. To all, Jesus had given life: he had 
re-created, healed and restored them to family, 
friends, community. 
Jesus offers life restored to us too. Perhaps we 
imagine ourselves far from the margins, little in 
need of mercy. But in moments of utter 
honesty, we recognize that we too are 
marginalized. We need healing. Jesus invites us 
to trust his word of power, and to surrender 
ourselves to God to be transformed and 
restored by his Spirit in this Eucharist so that, 
brimming with gratitude and joy, we may 
return to the margins as bearers of God’s 
mercy.  Bernadette Gasslein, Edmonton, AB 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY  
 
Children's Liturgy for all children JK through to Grade 6 
is every Sunday at the 11:00am mass from now until 
December 19th. Please try to be on time as the children 
gather and go into their group at the beginning of mass. 
They will return to you at the offertory. Thank you to all 
of the volunteers who help in the program. 
 

INTERESTED IN BECOMING CATHOLIC? 
 

The R.C.I.A. is a faith pr 
ogram for people who have never been baptized or have 
been baptized in another faith or for Catholics who have 
been baptized and have not received any other 
sacraments. 
There are several people who have expressed an interest 
and we have qualified instructors to lead the program. 
We are asking you to approach someone who you may 
feel would make a good Catholic and if the response is 
positive, ask them to contact Fr. Smith at 416-364-7588 
or email stpaulsbasilica@on.aibn.com  Sessions will 
begin soon. 

October 9th, 2016 
 
 

26th Annual Mass of Memory 
at St. Paul’s Basilica 

Sunday October 30th at 2:30pm 
 

Sacred/Celtic Prelude by Harpist Eithne Heffernan  at 
2:45pm 
Mass of Memory commences at 3:00 pm 
Celebrant: Fr. Pat O'Dea 
Homilist: Fr. Pat O'Dea 
Guard of Honour: GAA 
 
In memory of the many victims of the Irish Famine of 
1847 who died of typhus on arrival in Toronto. 861 
people buried in the then St. Paul’s Catholic Cemetery 
and 281 were buried in St. James Anglican Cemetery. 
Reception to follow: downstairs in the Basilica Hall.  

 
Proceeds from this celebration go to the Children’s 

Breakfast Club program of St. Paul’s Basilica 

WELCOME VISITORS! 
 

We wish to extend a warm welcome to all who attend 
Mass with us each weekend as visitors to St. Paul’s 
Basilica Parish. We are happy to have you with us. 
Please introduce yourself to Fr. Edward Smith at the end 
of Mass. 
We would like to extend a warm and caring invitation to 
you to join our parish. We look forward to having you 
become a member of our faith community. Each 
individual member of our Parish is an important part of 
the Catholic Family. The gifts of faith from the Lord are 
strengthened and deepened by our Communion in Jesus 
Christ. The celebration of the Eucharist is the heart of our 
parish life. Come share your “faith”, your time and your 
talent in one of our wonderful ministries. Call our parish 
office to register 416-364-7588. 
If you are already a registered parishioner we would 

like to thank you for all your support! 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

EUTHANASIA AND ASSISTED SUICIDE 
 

There has been a great deal of interest in the Cardinal’s 
Statement.  You are asked to tell Legislator’s how you 
feel.  You are encouraged to join the coalition for 
Health Care and Conscience. Visit 
CanadianConscience.ca.  A video of Cardinal Colin’s’ 
statement on federal euthanasia/assisted suicide 
legislation is now available online at 
http://www.archtoronto.org/euthanasia 
Euthanasia & Assisted Suicide Are Not The Answer.  

HOLY DOORS 
 

The Archdiocese has recently released a new video 
promoting the nine Holy Doors! The video was filmed 
right here at St. Paul’s Basilica and offers a brief 
explanation of the jubilee indulgence, while directing 
viewers to more information at 
http://archtoronto.org/mercy. To view the video directly 
go to http://bitly.com/gatesofmercy or google search 
“Gates of Mercy” You will see some familiar faces! 
 

FIRST COMMUNION  
 

If you child attends St. Paul’s Catholic School, please 
register at the school. If not, please register at the parish 
office. Office hours are Monday through Friday 9am – 
4pm. 
 
 
 
 

   
FOOD BANK DRIVE 

On behalf of our entire community, I would like to 
thank you for your support. Your generous donation 
of food and money helped ensure that hundreds of 
people within our community had enough food to 
nourish themselves and their families during this 
Thanksgiving season.  
We wouldn’t be able to help our community in 
need without the generous support of our supporters 
– the many individuals, community groups and 
businesses that give monetary, in-kind, and food 
donations.  

Thank you once again for your generosity! 

A public meeting has been scheduled for 
October 11, 2016 at 7:00 pm at St. 
Michael Catholic School regarding a 
Pupil Accommodation Review of schools 
which include St. Michael, St. Paul and 
Our Lady of Lourdes. All parishioners 
are welcome. 
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